
MINUTES 

WALKER ART COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 18, 2017 

 

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, May 18, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. at the Library art store room with 

the following present: Wanda Taylor, John Wilson, Marcia Mader and Candy Hewes.   Absent:  Jenelle 

Klehammer, Phyllis Adams, Sonia Jones and Jenny Schooler.  Also present:  City Manager Joyce Martin. 

 

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.   

 

MINUTES  

A motion was made by John, seconded by Candy to approve the minutes of April 20, 2017.  The motion 

was unanimously approved. 

 

COMMUNICATIONS & REPORTS 

The members read a letter from Janay Blome, ACHS Counselor, thanking them for participating in the 

ACHS scholarship program.  WAC presented $500 to Grace Urguhart. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Joyce gave the Treasurer’s Report which shows a balance of $5,687.95.  Expenditures were $1.93 for 

Facebook boosts, $195 to the Advocate, $176.40 to Garnett Publishing and $270.00 to NPG Newspaper 

(Paola).  All expenditures were for the juried art show.  There were no revenues to report. 

 

CURATOR’S REPORT 

Wanda reported that the Prairie Spirit Trail art group continues to paint on the second Saturday of each 

month.  Wanda was the model for the group on May 13.  She shared pictures of her “wild” makeup and 

costume. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Marcia discussed the transient guest tax follow-up report.  This report will be submitted to Susan Wettstein 

for review and reimbursement. 

 

Joyce reported that she had visited with the high school art teacher about the Ambassador Program.  He is 

very interested in being an Ambassador and involving some of his art students.  It was confirmed that 

Joyce will be an Ambassador following her retirement. 

 

Candy said that her granddaughter, who attends GES, would like to be an ambassador.  It was agreed to 

invite all interested persons to attend a meeting to discuss their ideas and hopefully gain more interest from 

the students to visit the gallery and participate in community art events. 
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Wanda showed the posters that need to be mounted on poster board.  Everyone was very pleased with the 

design. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Marcia reported that Steve Graul who lives in Louisburg has several lithographs from the Prairie Print 

Makers.  These will be displayed in the Community Art Gallery in June and July. 

 

The next meeting will be June 15, 2017 in the Archer Room.  There will be a short business meeting 

followed by members working on the posters. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:55 p.m. 

 

 

 

      Recorded by Joyce E. Martin   


